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The United Nations will, in accordance with the established rules, assume the
costs of travel related to the Fiji Seminar including the hotel accommodation. The
Seminar will take place at the Tanoa International Hotel. An “Aide-Memoire” on
administrative details and travel arrangements is attached for your information.

This meeting is not supported by any of the regular budgets of the United Nations
and is entirely financed by voluntary contributions made to the Regional Centre for Peace
and Disarmament in Asia and the Pacific. I would like to take this opportunity to thank
the Governments of Japan and Australia whose contributions have made it possible to
finance this Seminar.

Yours sincerely,

Director

Regional Centre for Peace and Disarmament
in Asia and the Pacific
Department for Disarmament Affairs
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